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  ROBERT, SARA, JOSIAH, CALEB, JOSHUA, LYDIA, ZACHARY, ELI JAH, MELODY & TIMOTHY 

MARCH/APRIL 2025                                          MISSIONARIES TO PERÚ 

Thank you once again for your prayers and financial support. We are privileged to work as partners 
in the work of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
Serving the Risen Savior, 

Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Special Events 

We praise the Lord that in the month of April we 
were able to celebrate Resurrection Sunday and 
the 3rd Anniversary of the Redemption Baptist 
Church. Pastor Amador Lovon came with his 
family to preach for our anniversary services. 
Easter weekend we had evangelistic services with 
a number of visitors. There were more than 90 
people present for our Anniversary Sunday and 
nearly 80 on Resurrection Sunday. 

New Attendees 

God has blessed us in recent months with new 
individuals and families attending regularly. As we 
continue to get to know them better, we are made 
more aware of their spiritual needs. Some need to 
accept Christ as Savior. Others have already 
been saved, but need to take the next spiritual 
steps. Please pray that the Lord would give us 
abundant wisdom and compassion to minister to 
each heart and need. 

Upcoming Opportunities  

Please pray for special outreaches we have 
planned for both Mother’s Day and Father’s Day. 
These are times when there is an opportunity to 
minister to people who do not usually attend. We 
are praying that many parents of our van riders 
will come and be convicted of their need for 
salvation. 

May 16-18 we plan to 
travel to Ilo to teach and preach at Peniel Baptist 
Church during their Family Conference. Please 
pray that God would use us to be a blessing. 

José and Lucia have worked faithfully at 
Redemption for the past 3 years, during which 
time José has worked to finish his seminary 
training. As they have prayed about where God 
would have them to serve, God has opened the 
door for José to pastor the Maranatha Baptist 
Church in Cajamarca, which has been without a 
pastor for 5 years. Cajamarca is 1,300 miles to 
the north. This is a big transition for them, as well 
as for our church, but it is a wonderful opportunity 
for others to step up and become more involved. 
Lord willing, we will have José’s ordination and 
their commissioning service in June, and they will 
be leaving at the beginning of July. If you would 
like to join us in helping them with their travel and 
moving costs, you can send any special offerings 
to MWBM marked, “Special Work Fund.”

Family Update 

Please pray that God would help the children as 
they finish another homeschool year. Please pray 
for our oldest son Josiah as he graduates, that 
God would give him clear direction for his life as 
he makes decisions for the future. 

The Stover Family
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